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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair is on Friday 1st December from 3.30pm in the school hall. This is one of our main fundraising events, organ-
ised by The Friends of Kentish Town. If you can help in any way, please contact the Chair, Michael Crowe at: friend-

sofkts@gmail.com. Every penny of the funds raised is used to support your children’s experience in school. Please consider tak-
ing the day/afternoon off work to help. 

Christmas Dates 

I know this is a very busy time for families and so listed below are the key Christmas dates for you all: 

Friday 1st December — Christmas Fair in our school hall 

Friday 8th December — Jack and the Beanstalk (pantomime) in our school hall for Acorns, Oak, Ash and Willow  

Thursday 14th December — Infant Nativity with Willow, Ash, Oak and Acorn classes — 2pm  

Thursday 14th December—Candlelit Carols—St Benets Church at 6pm—all families 

Monday 18th December — Class Parties and Zoom with Father Christmas 

Tuesday 19th December — Christmas Lunch for all children  

Thursday 21st December — Christmas Music Concert (Wider Opps) in our school hall — 9:45am. 

Aladdin at the Hackney Empire 

On Friday of last week, we took Cedar, Sycamore, Chestnut and Beech classes to the Hackney Empire to see Aladdin. Our chil-

dren’s behaviour on public transport and in the theatre was exemplary and they loved the pantomime. Many thanks to the parent 
helpers who supported this trip. It was a huge success and a great way to begin the festive season! 

 

 

 

 

 

Kentish Town Community Centre Food Bank 

You can make a donation to support the KTCC Food Bank on ParentPay or you can bring in a donation to support their work in 
the local community. They currently need the following items: brown rice, wholewheat rice, tinned tuna, tinned fruit, cereal,  
UHT milk, tinned beans. 
 
School Uniform 
Please support us by sending your children in to school in our school uniform. Our uniform is navy blue (no black clothing please) 
and it does not include sports or any other logos except our school logo. Hooded tops are also not part of our uniform. There is 
washed, used uniform available or please come to see me if you need help with the cost of new items. Many thanks for your sup-
port.  
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 



 


